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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

December 22, 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. I 4. l 2 s. 2023

NEW SCHEDULE OF THE CAPACITY BUILDING OF TRAINERS
ON UPSKILLING ENGLISH TEACHERS
IN LANGUAGE INSTRUCTION -
VISMIN CLUSTER

To: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

: Attached is a DepEd Advisory from the Office of the Director, Bureau of
Learning Delivery, dated December 11, 2023, announcing the conduct of the
Capacity Building of Trainers on Upskilling English Teachers in Language
Instruction for the Visayas and Mindanao Cluster on January 9-12, 2024 at the Eon
Centennial Resort, Hotel and Waterpark, Iloilo City.

2. The identified participants in the previous issuance are advised to make the
necessary travel preparations and arrangements.

3. Travel expenses shall be charged against the BEC Funds, which shall be
downloaded to the Schools Division Offices. If travel claims exceed the downloaded
funds or if travel funds are insufficient, the said expenses may be charged against
existing or available local funds of the participants, subject to the usual accounting
and auditing rules.

4. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.

VELYN R. FETALVERO QESO IV
Regional Directo

Enclosures: As stated
References: As stated
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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Ehucation

BUREAU OF LEARNING DELIVERY

Office of the Director

ADVISORY
December 11, 2023

In view of the issuance of DM-CT-2023-388, titled “Capacity Building of
Trainers on Upskilling English Teachers in Language Instruction (VisMin
Cluster)” set on November 28 to December 1, 2023, please be advised that it is
rescheduled on January 9-12, 2024 at Eon Centennial Resort, Hotel and Waterpark,
Iloilo City.

For information and guidance.

- LA
ctor IV

4/F Bonifacio Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City
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